
Third Quarter 2023

Foreign Government-Provided Programming Disclosures 

Radio Station KCXL, Liberty, Missouri ran the radio program “Radio Sputnik” every day during the 
third quarter of 2023 from 6 AM until 9 AM and from 6 PM until 9 PM. Dates of when this program 
ran was, specifically, July 1 through September 30, 2023. 

This information is already on file with the FCC as part of our Local Marketing Agreement with RM 
Broadcasting, LLC.  Legal counsel has informed me that this seperate document needed to be created 
and uploaded as well.


